Letter for Member to send to Head Teacher

Dear

RE: Government’s plans to increase number of pupils in schools from 1st June

Further to the letter from my union GMB, | am writing to say | fully endorse the concerns which have
been raised with you and am interested to see your response to GMB on all the issues surrounding the
health and safety of all school staff.

| would also like to take this opportunity to express how worried | am about the Governments’ plans to
increase the numbers of pupils in school from 1st June as | believe they pose a real risk to the health
and safety of our staff, pupils and families. Our school community being back together again is
important to me but this cannot be rushed and safety must come first.

| understand that you will be completing a risk assessment for my role of in advance
of the school reopening and | would be most grateful if you would please provide me with a copy of this.

At this moment in time, | am happy to engage in any meetings or discussions in relation to the
proposed wider reopening of schools but this engagement should not be taken as my agreement to,
what is currently, an unsafe reopening from 1 June.

Yours sincerely



